
 

 

 

    

TO:  Greg Stuart, Executive Director 
  Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 
FROM: Adrian Share, Executive Vice President, Rail Infrastructure 
 
RE:  Quiet zone improvements 
 
DATE: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 
 

Greg, please be advised the construction of the quiet zones in Broward County is 
delayed by several months due to unforeseen engineering circumstances. Significant 
work has been completed, but larger gate houses, which are essential for the proper 
operation of the four-quadrant gates, need to be manufactured and delivered.  

We are working closely with our signal subcontractor and contractor to ensure the work 
is completed in November. At that time, we will coordinate with the MPO so the Notice 
of Establishment can be submitted upon the completion of the construction.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions. We will provide the 
MPO with bi-monthly updates.  

Thank you. 

 

 


